
 
Registration for the fifth ABA Residential Advanced Trial 
Advocacy Course is now open.   
 
The course will be held from 17-21 January 2011 in Melbourne. 
 
Places in the course are limited to people with seniority of at 
least two years at the private Bar.  The Course is designed for 
experienced advocates who wish to take that next step in their 
professional development. 
 
There are places are available for up to 42 barristers from around 
Australia.  
 
The coaching faculty will comprise top senior Australian and 
international barristers, judges and performance coaches. 
 
The course provides an opportunity for barristers to develop their 
advocacy skills by preparing a case and experimenting with a 
number of styles of performance to see which is the most effective 
for that advocate on that occasion. 
 
Rarely do barristers have the opportunity to see their own 
performances played back so that they can be examined by the 
barrister themselves.  And never in professional practice is there 
an opportunity to have a number of senior practitioners analyse 
performances and provide intensive and supportive feedback 
about ways to improve.  This course provides each of these 
elements and much more. 
 
The cost for the course is $3,400 incl GST and covers all course 
materials and readings; course venue, equipment, transcript, five 
nights accommodation (Monday-Friday nights), and all meals, 
including a final course dinner. 
  
To obtain a registration form and information pack please contact 
Chris D'Aeth, ph: 02 9229 1712 or e-mail cdaeth@nswbar.asn.au.  

F
if

th
 A

B
A

  R
es

id
en

ti
al

 A
d

va
n

ce
d

 T
ri

al
 

A
d

vo
ca

cy
 C

o
u

rs
e 

M
el

b
o

u
rn

e 
17
—

2
1 

Ja
n

u
ar

y
 2

0
11

  


